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FOR THE 11TH CONSECUTIVE YEAR, BELGIAN AND INTERNATIONAL LAW FIRMS WILL RUN THE BRUSSELS 20K AND SUPPORT ‘ToekomstAtelierdelAvenir’, THIS YEAR’S SELECTED CHARITY.
Brussels - On 31 May 2015 and for the 11th consecutive year, close to 420 lawyers and staff from 46 national and international law firms in Brussels will once again join together as a single team to participate in the annual 20K run through Brussels.
Celebrating its 11th anniversary, this charitable initiative, better known as the Legal Run has become a unique tradition within the Brussels legal community. Each participating firm sponsors its runners and as a result, the Legal Run has raised over EUR 170,000.00 for charity. 
This year, the Legal Run is proud to support ToekomstATELIERdelAvenir (TADA). TADA offers supplementary, voluntary, motivation-centred education to children aged 10 to 14 from underprivileged neighbourhoods (in Brussels). Through practical courses on Saturday, TADA children are given an insight into society/labour market. Courses are given by volunteers who are passionate about their job: they are lawyers, entrepreneurs, engineers, journalists, nurses, chemists,… TADA’s goal is to show children how the world functions. In a curriculum spanning a period of 2½ years, TADA pupils gradually discover what the future has in store for them and in which areas their own talents and interests lie. TADA is "winner of Queen Paola Foundation for Education (2014)".
For further information on participating firms and details on how to donate please go to the Legal Run website www.legalrunbrussels.be.
For more information on the Legal Run initiative, please contact Ingeborg Tollenaar (02 780 24 15 - ingeborg.tollenaar@allenovery.com). 
For more information on TADA, please visit their website www.toekomstatelierdelavenir.com or contact Sofie Foets (02 781 00 32 - sofie@toekomstatelierdelavenir.com).
 (
BRUBS898491
/
2
   
)


